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Additional Reward Offered for Information in the Tobolowsky Murder Case 
 

On Thursday, June 23, 2016, at 2:00 p.m., the Tobolowsky Family will hold a 

press conference, with the support of the Dallas Police Department, to announce an 

additional reward being offered for information about the murder of Ira 

Tobolowsky. Mr. Tobolowsky was murdered May 13, 2016 at his house. The 

Dallas Fire Arson Unit was originally assigned to the case; however, further 

investigation revealed Mr. Tobolowsky had been murdered and the case was 

transferred to the Dallas Police Homicide Unit.  

 

We encourage the media to come out and attend this special announcement.  It will 

be held in the Media Relations Office, located on the 2nd floor of the Jack Evans 

Police Headquarters, 1400 S. Lamar Street. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact the Media Relations Unit at 214-671-

4065. 
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